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December 28, 2010
Dear   
On behalf of the OPO I would again like to take the opportunity to express our deepest sympathies at the   tragic loss of your son Steven. During this time of sadness, the love you have for your son and the caring you have for others became evident when you   chose donation. It is this generosity that provides hope for those awaiting life-saving transplants. We were   able to transplant Steven's heart, liver, kidneys, pancreas and intestine. I would like   to provide you with some follow up information.
The heart recipient is a 45-year-old male from Illinois who is married and has two young children. He works as a machinist and is disabled. He is doing well.
The recipient of the Steven's liver, pancreas and intestine is a 29-year-old male from Brazil who received his transplant in Indiana. He was working in marketing prior to getting sick and has a close relationship with his parents, brothers and sister. He is in excellent condition.
One of the kidney recipients is a 46-year-old male from northern Vermont who has been on the transplant waiting list since September of 2007. He is married, has three daughters and enjoys traveling. He is doing well.
The other kidney recipient is a 26-year-old young lady from North Dakota who is a full time student, and animal lover and   teaches piano to children. She has been discharged from the hospital in excellent condition.
Your son's memory will live in your hearts forever. Even though these recipients never had the opportunity to know him, they will think about him daily through the "gift of life" he gave.    Thank you again for offering us a very special opportunity to help others. I hope this information provides you with some measure of comfort, peace, and healing.
I am  enclosing a Certificate of Appreciation which pays  tribute to Steven's memory and the   gift  of  life  he  has   given  to  others. "Writing to  Transplant  Recipients" contains information to  help  guide  you  if and  when  you  are  ready to write  to  the  recipients who have  had  a second chance at life due  to your  loved  one's gifts. If there is anything we can do for you now or in the future, do not hesitate to call me.
Sincerely,
Family Services Coordinator










